
December 3, 2012 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Avalon Middle – Pace Youth Basketball League/practices 
Bennett C. Russell Elementary – Girl Scouts of FL Panhandle/meetings 
Berryhill Administrative Complex – Lutheran Services of FL/meeting 
Berryhill Administrative Complex – Lakeview Center, Inc. Infant Mental Health/meetings, 
conferences, trainings 
Central High – NWF Pride Fast Pitch Softball Team/practice 
Dixon Primary – Relevant Life Church/Religious gathering 
Gulf Breeze High – P’cola Beach Volleyball Club/tryouts, parent meeting, information meeting 
Gulf Breeze High – Lady Dolphin Softball Club, Inc./Alumni Game 
Gulf Breeze High – Gulf Breeze Optimist Club/Christmas Tree Sales 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Health Families of Santa Rosa/Christmas Party 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Pace Church of Christ/Christmas Party 
Milton High – Fellowship Church of SRC/student performances 
Navarre High – Navarre Beach Area Chamber/Health Fair & Business Expo 
Pace High – Gulf Coast Youth Sports/cheer competition 
Pea Ridge Elementary – Pace Youth Basketball League/practice 


